Date: 1/17/2024
To: State Agencies

From: State Procurement Office
Re: SPO Library Cronin Award Presentation

We are very excited to have been a part of the 2023 Cronin Awards for Procurement Excellence. If
you would like to know more about the SPO Determinations Library and how it came to be, please
join us for our presentation to the nationwide NASPO audience on January 24th (details below)!

Second Cronin Webinar: Arizona's Procurement Determinations Library (naspo.or
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